Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Pickleball Play

From: Karen Heaston
Date: Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 12:29 PM
To: Supervisor Candace Andersen >, SupervisorMitchoff

Cc: Anne O >, Gayle Israel >
Subject: Pickleball Play

Dear Supervisors Anderson and Mitchoff,

Thank you for the work that the Ad Hoc Committee continues to do to help clarify the evolving rules of County Health
Orders. The City of Walnut Creek is seeking very specific clarification on the guidelines surrounding pickleball play.
Members of our community and staff have reached out to the hotline and received conflicting direction.

My question is specifically regarding Pickleball play. Is doubles play currently permitted among current county orders. |
understand pickleball in general is allowed | am now seeking clarification specifically on doubles play. This is two players
on each side of the net playing another set of two players on the opposite side of the net for a total of four players per
pickleball court.

| appreciate your guidance/direction related to this very specific matter.

Thank you,

Karew Martin

Karen Heaston-Martin; Recreation Manager
City of Walnut Creek

www.walnutcreekrec.org
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